
Honoring 

JANETTE BREAULT 

On her Retirement 

WHEREAS, Janette Breault, Office Technician, in the State-
Assessed Properties Division of the Property Tax Department, will 
retire on December 30, 2023, after 16 years of outstanding and 
meritorious service to the State of California and the California State 
Board of Equalization; and 

WHEREAS, Janette began her career with the Franchise Tax 
Board on January 17, 2007, as a Key Data Operator.  Shortly, she 
promoted to an Office Technician, (Typing) with the State Board of 
Equalization, Tax Area Services Section on June 25, 2007, and then 
subsequently to the State-Assessed Properties Division in July 2021. 

WHEREAS, as a result of diligent work and ability, she has 
consistently demonstrated responsibility, and desire to perform her 
duties. 

WHEREAS, throughout her many years of service, Janette has 
served the people of this state with fairness and dedication, therefore: 

BE IT RESOLVED, that we, the Members of the Board, do 
hereby extend to Janette Breault our sincere and grateful appreciation 
for her dedicated service to the California State Board of Equalization 
and to the State of California, our congratulations on her well-earned 
retirement, and our best wishes to her and her family for continued 
success, happiness, and good health in the years to come. 

Adopted at Sacramento, California, this 12th day of December 
2023, by the State Board of Equalization. 


	Janette Breault

